
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

To: Metropolitan Planning Commission 

From: Logan Elliott, Planner 

Re: Staff Report for 2020S-064-001 (Item #31) 

Date: April 23, 2020 

 

The Staff Report has been amended for Item 31 to update the Fire Marshal Recommendation: 

 

FIRE MARSHAL RECOMMENDATION 

Approve with Conditions 

• Limited buildings details provided. subject to further review and approval. 

 

ANALYSIS 

The Fire Marshal Recommendation that was originally published was for a previous plan. This 

updated recommendation is the correct recommendation for the most current plan.  

 

This amendment does not change Staff’s recommendation for approval with conditions.   
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